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Question:  

Senator CAMERON: Mr Davidson, have you had any informal discussions and meetings with 

the scoping study group? 

Mr Davidson: Not since last year. 

Senator CAMERON: So they were in December or November last year? 

Mr Davidson:  I think November, but I can certainly take that on notice. 

 

Answer:  

Mr Davidson has not had any further informal discussions or meetings with the scoping study 

group since the informal meeting held on 18 August 2014.  Mr Davidson attended part of the 

Australian Hearing Scoping Study Steering Committee meeting held on 5 December 2014.    

 

 

 

 

 

 


